
                
 

 

 

June 24, 2020  
 
Dear Donwood Families, 

We hope that you and your family have been doing well.  We wanted to provide an update on a 

few Grade 8 items before the summer begins. 

First of all, we want to congratulate our Grade 8 students and their families once again on their 

Grade 8 Graduation! This is an important milestone which is to be celebrated!  Although we are not 

able to hold our Graduation Ceremony this school year, we are looking forward to next school year 

when we plan on celebrating with our Grade 8 graduates and their families once it is deemed safe 

to do so.   

Please see information below: 

1) Yearbooks – Grade 8 Yearbooks have been ordered but their arrival has been delayed.  

We will be making arrangements for students/families to pick them up once they are 

delivered to the school.  

2) Graduation t-shirts/hoodies – You are still able to order Graduation t-shirts and hoodies. 

We have opened up the ordering to our students (as was shared by their classroom 

teachers) until Friday at 10:00 a.m. *Cash payment must be provided when you pick it up at 

the school. See the link to order a t-shirt or hoodie: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeBdWq2fj6gsMZaLhssyYEwROSgCXT_CY2ZK1AcfkeC22YkZg/viewfor

m?usp=sf_link 

 

3) Graduating Class of 2020 Composite – These are at the school waiting for pick up.  

 
4) Graduation Banner - If you are able to, come by the school and take a picture of your child 

by our Graduation Banner!  See picture: PDF. 

**Once the yearbooks are delivered to the school, we will send parents and students an email 

about the pick up date for these items – please keep an eye out for this email.  We anticipate this 

should be around the 3rd week of July or so.  We are arranging pick up of the items above all on 

the same day from the school so families only have to do one pick up.   

We will be seeing each other again – even if your child is graduating from Donwood Park this 

school year!  Please take care and stay safe. 
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